
Due to the lessening restrictions regarding COVID-19, we
are now able to receive the following items:

Fresh flower/plant deliveries
Food deliveries 

 
Please disinfect items, when possible, before they
arrive.  We will continue to disinfect/discard any

exterior packaging. 

We will continue to update you as we move forward
during this unprecedented time.

For the most current information,
please refer to our website:  www.bickfordseniorliving.com
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